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Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety '

ATTN: ~ Mr. Timothy A. Runyon
.iSection Chief, Office of
|Environmental Safety

1035 Outer Park Drive !Springfield, IL 62704
,

Dear Mr . Runyon:
;

Pursuant to your request of October 22, 1990, we are returning the completed '!
IDNS low-level radioactive waste (LLRW) inspection checklists originally
transmitted to us by letters dated January 22 and 24,~ 1990, regarding LLRW
inspection activities at the Braidwood and LaSalle Nuclear Stations
(enclosed). Our records show that we received inspection checklists for
only those two stations.

Also, in confirmation of the telephone conversation between you and.
Dr. Charles Gill of my staff on November 9,1990, NRC Region til inspectors'
are currently scheduled to perform three inspections, which will include
low level radioactive waste' processing and transportation, at nuclear power .

{plants within Illinois before the end of the year. If you would like your ;
inspector (s) to-accompany us on any of these inspections please coordinate o
these accompaniments with Dr. Gill (708-790-5261). We believe that we can

~

effectively accommodate up to two of your inspectors on each of these
inspections.

>

,

If you have any questions, please contact me or Charles Gill of my staff.

Sincerely,

,

W
L. Ro rt Gr ger, Chi f
Reactor Programs Branch

;

Enclosures: As stated

cc w/o enclosures:
R. Lickus, RIII !
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